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RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10117 
 
I refer to your email dated 4 June 2019 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB. 
 
 Can you please provide me with the most recent reviews of the maternity and NICU units? 

 
Please find attached as Appendix 1, the Neoview Project – Neonatal Service External Review (2016), the 
most recent review of the maternity and NICU units.  The only other review relevant to your request is 
the document we are providing to you in our response to your Official Information Act request CDHB 
10125 (Clinical Indicator Analysis 2016). 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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